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Please support this bill.  We have allowed the pendulum to swing so far that this is 

not even a desirable place to live anymore.  It is an embarrassing place to live.  We 

do nothing to help our addicts and we expect nothing from them.  To go a step 

further, we enable their behaviors!  Unbelievable.  These crimes should be Class A 

misdemeanors, and that's what this bill provides.  Quit enabling and start helping. 


